
Students and public reminded to allow
more travelling time for class
resumption of Primary Four to
Secondary Two students tomorrow

     The Transport Department (TD) said today (June 7) that in view of the
class resumption of Primary Four to Secondary Two students tomorrow (June
8), students are reminded to attend school early as traffic is expected to be
busier than normal.
 
     The TD's Emergency Transport Co-ordination Centre will closely monitor
the traffic situation and public transport services. It will also maintain
close liaison with major public transport operators and relevant government
departments and arrange public transport service enhancements when necessary.
 
     Students and members of the public are advised to pay attention to the
latest transport and traffic news before leaving home and allow more
travelling time. 
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